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Minutes of Copenhagen 2017 meeting of the Eurosteel Steering Committee 
Thu 14 Sep 2017 
 
Present: see List below 
 
1/ 
Opening  
Chairman prof. Federico Mazzolani opened the Meeting 
 
2/ 
Membership 
Prof. Federico Mazzolani checked the member list by countries. 
 
3/ 
Selection of the next place of the conference 2020 
 Interest of TU Delft was expressed by interest of prof. Veljkovic, who was not presented. 
 Application by Rzeszow University of Technology, was presented by prof.  
 Application by The University of Sheffield was presented 
The presented member after discussion expressed unanimously the support of Application of The 
University of Sheffield  
 
3/ 
Improvements and upgrade of Eurosteel Conference 
In discussion confirm the members the interest of large size Conference, of support of Young 
researcher’s participation by reduced fee and competitions and of sponsorship from industry.  
 
The paper/electronic version of Proceedings were discussed. The members expressed different opinion 
(prof Mazzolani extended abstract on paper, prof. Wald and Jönsson only electronic versions).  
  
All members stressed the importance of registration of proceedings in Scopus for all participants and 
young ones namely. 
 
4/ 
Co-operation with structural steel industry and ECCS 
In discussion confirm the members the interest of protection of trade mark Eurosteel conference and 
logo. The chairman is asked to motivate ECCS to register the trade mark. 
 
5/ 
Other business  
Members thank prof. Jönsson of successful organisation of Eurosteel 2017. 
 
6/ 
Closing of the meeting by new Chairman prof. Jeppe Jönsson 
The meeting was closed. 
 
 
 
In Copenhagen 14 Sep 2017  
František Wald 
SC secretary 
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